
  
   

  

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to Heads 

of Mission accredited to Oslo, and has the honour to communicate new 

measures enacted by the Norwegian Government to prevent transmission 

of the coronavirus. 

 

New travel advice for avoiding infection can be found here (in 

Norwegian): https://helsenorge.no/koronavirus/reise  

 

Individuals who have been outside the Nordic countries are to stay in 

their homes for 14 days after arriving home to Norway, regardless of 

whether they have symptoms. 

 

Travellers from countries outside the Nordic region who are not residents 

of Norway will be asked to return. The alternative for these travellers is 

quarantine. Travellers with symptoms will be isolated.  

 

This means that everyone presently staying in Norway and who has been 

in a country outside the Nordic region in the past 14 days is to be 

quarantined. This policy has retroactive effect and applies to all arrivals 

since Thursday 27 February. 

 

The Ministry will revert to the question of the implementation of these 

measures for foreign missions accredited to Norway, and their personnel.  

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo the assurance of its 

highest consideration. 

     

Oslo,   13 March 2020 
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